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 Washington Laboratories, Ltd. 
 7560 LINDBERGH DRIVE 
 GAITHERSBURG, MD 20879 

(301) 417 – 0220 FAX # (301) 417 - 9069 
 
 

May 23, 2007  
 

 
Mr. Rich Fabina 
American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
6731 Whittier Ave 
McLean, VA 22101 
 
RE:    Comments of May 22, 2007 
APPLICATION: QP8EASITRAX  Mars Electronics, Inc. 
 
Dear Mr. Fabina: 
 
Below are the comments that you have provided regarding the application for certification 
referenced above. Our responses to those comments are in bold italic. Many responses refer you 
to additional exhibit(s) which has been uploaded to the application folder at the ATCB website. 
 
Thank you for your attention. Please feel free to contact us for any additional information that 
you may require. 
 
Regards, 
 
Steven D. Koster 
EMC Operations Manager 
 
Brian J. Dettling 
Documentation Specialist WLL Project: 9554 
 
 
 
1) Table 5 entitled radiated emissions test data, fundamental frequency on page 10 of the test 
report has a spectrum analyzer level of 270 dBuV. That and the listed correction factors do not 
add up to the listed value of the emission (270+1+26 does not equal 10.9). I suspect you have 
incorrectly listed the azimuth of the emission instead of the spectrum analyzer reading. Please 
correct the test report and resubmit it. 
 
R. The table has been corrected. Please see “EASITRAX Test Report Rev 1.pdf”. 
 


